Pomerene School District #64



Educating the Whole Child

1396 N. Old Pomerene Rd. PO Box 7 Pomerene, AZ Tel: 520-586-2407 Fax: 520-586-7724

March 30, 2020

Pomerene School Community,

I hope all is well with each of you! Thank you so much for the support you have shown in our first weeks of distance learning. Earlier today Governor Ducey and Superintendent of Public Instruction, Kathy Hoffman made the decision to close all Arizona schools for the remainder of the school year. You can read their announcement here.

Here is what you can expect from Pomerene School throughout the school year:

- Continued implementation of our distance learning plan
- Continued support from teachers and staff regarding your child's assignments
- Continued Grab and Go lunches served through the drive thru
- Continued morning meeting with giveaways posted to the Pomerene School Facebook page at 8:00AM Mon-Fri
- Open enrollment for our **Kindergarten Round-up is on-going. Register soon before our class fills up!** Please call and make an appointment for a personal tour! We would love to show you around and answer any questions you might have!

*We recognize the disappointment felt by all in cancelled trips and events such as promotion ceremonies. We are brainstorming ideas in how we can bring closure to the school year by providing an experience our promoting class will remember. Any thoughts or ideas you may have are certainly welcomed.

I can't help but say how thankful I am to see our communities respond the way they have! There is a lot of love out there and it has been wonderful to see people looking out for each other in so many ways. The San Pedro Valley is strong and together we will get through this with a greater appreciation for the many things we may have taken for granted.

Be safe, and love your neighbor!

With kindest regards,

Michael Sherman

Pomerene School Superintendent

Muhand L. Sherman

Michael L.Sherman

Pomerene School Superintendent

Vísít us at: www.pomereneschool.org